HUB
happenings

Thank you for another great year! Have a safe, fun, and
relaxing summer and we will see you back in July!

extra-Terrestrial

LC3 collaborated on a project that combined the topics of space, plants,
and animals. Students were assigned one of four unique and distant
planets where they had to come up with their own plant or animal that
could live there. The environmental conditions, including temperature,
force of gravity, and availability of resources all had to be considered
when making sure their organism was properly adapted to the planet.
From the “world of eternal darkness,” to a planet composed entirely of
lava seas, students had to combine ingenuity, scientific understanding,
and creativity to complete the task. At the end, third and fourth-grade
students presented their plants and animals together.
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Campus Highlights

We invited all of our students
and staff, as well as members
of the community, to celebrate
our new Moon Tree with us on
Wednesday. Follow us on social
media to learn more and keep
updated on its growth!

Questions? Comments?
Contact Elizabeth Linville
elinville@sumneracademy.org




6th and 8th grade students worked for three weeks on a large
interdisciplinary project involving art, music, and
engineering. Students had strict requirements: it had to stand
taller than 36 inches, it had to make at least two sounds, and
8th-grade students had to have part their sculpture spin!
Students tapped in to their creativity using a variety of
different materials and learning a multitude of new skills
involving engineering, construction, and of course, power



